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NOTICE Of PUBLIC HEARING
NOT YOUR AVERAGE JOE’S
70 UNIVERSITY AVENUE

REQUEST TO AMEND a COMMON VICTUALLER’S ALL ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE LICENSE

M.G.L. CHAPTER 138, SECTION 12
M.G.L. CHAPTER 140, SECTION 183A

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, October 15,
2018, at 7:30 PM in the EQC/Training Room at the Police Station, 588 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts
02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider changes to an existing Common Victualler, All Alcoholic Beverage
License for Not your Average Joe’s located at 70 University Avenue, Westwood, Massachusetts. Not Your Average
Joe’s has filed a change of manger application and a separate application to extend their hours of operation

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of
Selectmen.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator, Karyn Flynn at 781-767-6344.
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